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MEDIATION BRIEFING 

Preventing the dismissal of a pregnant worker in cooperation of the Ombudsman 
with the Labour Inspectorate 

A worker in a food company complained to the L.I. that the employer terminated her 
employment contract as soon as she informed him that she was pregnant.  

In the framework of the institutional cooperation between the two Agencies, the L.I. 
notified the Ombudsman about the case and a meeting and related actions among the 
interested parties took place. The applicant’s employment relationship continued 
smoothly, without any further problems. 

Further information: +30 213 1306600 

     

 

 


